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58 Parker Street, London WC2B 5QB, Fan Club Secretary, Susie Miller

Hello there !

Now, before | forget, | MUST give a big reminder to some of you who are even MORE
forgetful than | am! You'd never believe the number of really nice letters | get that | just
can’t answer. And you know why ? Simply because you're not putting your surnames or
addresses on your letters ! Even if you’re a member of the Fan Club, it can be an awful big
problem to tell one “Jane” from all the others who are also members. Only the other day,
for instance, | got a lovely letter from a fan club member called “Vanessa” who enclosed a
letter from the BBC for me to take a look at it. So, if you're reading this, Vanessa, please get
intouch again so | won't be left helpless at this end any longer!

And the same goes for anyone else who's wondering why I've “not bothered” to reply.
It’s quite likely because | don’t know who, or where, to reply to! So try writing again, won't
you ? And this time DO remember about that full name and address — if possible written on
a stamped envelope!!

One thing | thought you'd like to hear about is the way our Fan Club seems to be getting
itself an international reputation ! It doesn’t surprise me one little bit that David and all the
other members of the Partridge Family have got fans all over the world; I'd have expected
that wherever their records can be heard! But, what is really amazing is that quite a lot of
these fans manage to get news of the British fan club address. Must be the Partridge
International Spy Network at large again! I've certainly been coming across lots of globe-
trotting letters in my postbag from devoted fans like Fiamma Corsini of Johannesburg,
Maria Mwenifumbo of Kitwe in Zambia, Theresa Gunn who lives in Johore, Ranka Kvesic
from Reljkoviceva (I think!) in Yugoslavia and Eiko Suetsugu all the way from Fukuoka in
Japan. (I'll bet the printer’s eyes’ll pop out when he sees that lot!)

Now, as you might have noticed, | always like to keep the best bit of news till last, so
here it comes ... WE NOW KNOW DAVID’S FLIGHT NUMBER AND THE EXACT TIME
HE'S SCHEDULED TO ARRIVEIN LONDON !

You can read the full details on the News pages, but the most important thing is that the
plane David plans to be on should be touching down at London (Heathrow) Airport at
6.40 p.m. on Saturday 5th February. And this is one plane David’s determined not to miss !

Isn’t that fantastic ? He just couldn’t have chosen a better time — specially on a
Saturday, because it means that there’s no problem with school and even those of you who
have to work on Saturdays should be able to make it there to give David a really big
welcome. Now's our chance to SHOW him how we feel about having him here in Britain.
So here’s hoping you’ll be able to get there. | know one person who wouldn’t miss it for

the world — and she’s just run out of space!
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